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Minutes 
 

 

 

Attendance:  President Evans, Vice President Cruz and Commissioners Elliott, Powell, 

Williams and White. Superintendent Brizard and Board Clerk Shanai Lee. 

 

President Evans convened the public hearing to gather citizens’ input on the 

Superintendent’s proposed budget for fiscal year 2011/12 of the Rochester City School 

District at 6:00 p.m.    

 

President Evans welcomed the audience and asked that speakers come to the podium to 

address the Board. 

 

The following students spoke in opposition to the staffing and programming allocations 

presented in the Superintendent’s proposed 2011/12 budget: Adrianna White Eagle, 

Daniella Rivera, Sarah Denz and Treasure Blackman. 

 

The following parents spoke in opposition to the staffing and programming allocations 

presented in the Superintendent’s proposed 2011/12 budget:  Giancarlo Giannini, Jill 

Traver, Kelley Mariano, Angela Tucker, Kristina Ashmead, David Ells, Bryant Bennett, 

Kevin Petrichick, Victoria Robertson, Brian Erway and Tim Adams   

  

The following members of the community spoke in opposition to the staffing and 

programming allocations presented in the Superintendent’s proposed 2011/12 budget:  

Kathryn Baron, Wallace Smith, Stephanie Bancroft, Jabez Turner, Deborah Jones, Emily 

Good, Dominic Pickard and Mia Hodgins. 

 

The following members of the District’s staff spoke in opposition to the staffing and 

programming allocations presented in the Superintendent’s proposed 2011/12 budget:  

Laurie Baerman, Gloria Cooper, Celeste Shade, Rachel Dodds, Paul Conrow, Dan 

DiClemente, Pamela McMindes, Mark Friedman, Lori Thomas, Madonna Cintineo and 

Christine Salisbury. 

        

President Evans thanked the speakers for their comments and announced the future 

schedule of upcoming budget meetings. 

 

President Evans concluded the hearing at 7:01 p.m. 

 

 


